Inc_;e Erasmus

From: Loretta Osborne <Loretta.Osborne@westerncape.gov.za>
Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2018 9:28 AM

To: Inge Erasmus

Subject: RE: Departmental letter

Good day Inge,
| will provide feedback as soonest. This is also new for us.
Kind Regards

Lorretta Osborne

Directorate: Development Management: Region 2

Department of Environmental Affairs and Develocpment Planning
Western Cape Government

2nd Floor, Utilitas Building, 1 Dorp Street, Cape Town

Tel: 021 483 3696

Fax: 021 483 3633

E-mail: Lorretta.Osborne@westerncape.gov.za
Website: www.westerncape.gov.za/eadp

ket M Western Cape

Government

ISR TOGETHER
Be 110% Green. Read from the screen.

From: Inge Erasmus [mailto:inge@enviroafrica.co.za]

Sent: 24 January 2018 04:23 PM

To: Loretta Osborne <Loretta.Osborne@westerncape.gov.za>
Subject: RE: Departmental letter

Dear Loretta

| just want to refer to point 12 of your attached comment which refers to the One Environmental System. | am
aware of the regulations which aims to align the EIA and WULA applications and we will pay strict attention to this in
our future projects.

| am not sure how to deal with this for this project as the WULA application for Hut dam have been submitted in
2016. Please see the attached document. | am also in close communication with Vhengani Ligunu from BGCMA as
she asks for my update comment and response reports regularly.

Can you please advise?

Kind Regards
Inge



